
 
 
 
 
 

 
August 3, 2023 

2023 PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT PROJECT  
PROJECT NOTICE UPDATE – PAVEMENT PLACEMENT 

 

As part of the 2023 Pavement Management Project, placement of the final lift of 

pavement will be occurring August 18th – August 21st, weather dependent.  You 

will always maintain access to the roads and your driveway but there may be slight 

delays.  In order to do the work, parking is NOT allowed on the street between 7 

am and 7 pm.  Please park in your driveway or on a street not within the 

construction limits during this time.   

 

I apologize in advance for the inconvenience. The contractor will be working as 

efficiently as possible. 

 

For schedule updates and other project updates check for additional door hanger 

notices and/or visit the project webpage at 

https://www.cottagegrovemn.gov/654/2023-Pavement-Management-Project. If you 

have any questions or concerns please call the project hotline (651) 760-0203 and 

leave a message, or send an email to CG2023@Bolton-Menk.com. Include your 

name, address, phone number, and question or concern on the message or email. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

Mika Kinney 

Construction Manager 


